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October 6, 2021 

  

Dear Families, 

  

Fall is here and we hope that this time of year presents a bountiful harvest.  One that produces 

abundance and prosperity! 

  

Our Fall break school closure for scholars will begin Monday, October 11, through Wednesday, October 

13.  This letter is to communicate our return to school learning plan for Thursday, October 14 and 

Friday, October 15. 

  

To help ensure the health, safety and wellness of our community, we have made the decision to briefly 

pivot to virtual learning at the conclusion of Fall break.  Knowing that individuals will be traveling and at 

potential increased risk of COVID-19, we believe that this is the safest decision for our school community 

to help prevent any potential spread of COVID-19.     

 

Recognizing this, all KIPP Metro Atlanta scholars will follow a virtual learning schedule on the 

following dates: 

● Thursday, October 14, 2021 

● Friday, October 15, 2021 

  

KIPP Metro Atlanta Schools will return to in-person instruction on Monday, October 18, 2021. 

 

Additional details regarding technology distribution, meal distribution and virtual learning plans will be 

provided by Friday, October 8.  Please monitor your school communication platforms for these 

important updates.  

  

Families, we value you and appreciate your commitment to health and safety.  We look forward to 

seeing you, on screen, October 14. 

 

Happy Fall break! 

 

KIPP Metro Atlanta Schools  

 

 


